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Important Information Regarding Preschool Registration for the 2022-2023 School Year

December 21, 2021
Dear Prospective Preschool Families,

We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and healthy. We are excited to begin planning for our preschool
programs for the 2022-2023 school year. Typically, around this time of year, the Integrated Preschool, the
Community Services Preschool, and the Tewksbury Memorial High School Vocational Programs send letters to
families regarding preschool information sessions and registration for the upcoming school year. The number of
seats we have available continue to be reduced to accommodate spacing capacities.

We are excited to offer a comprehensive array of preschool programming for the 2022-2023 school year. This
includes tuition-based preschool programming for five half days a week, longer day programming for students
whose families needed a longer day and a five half-days a week program at TMHS. Please refer to the timeline
below:
e January 25, 2022: Information session for all preschool programs: (Heath Brook, Dewing, TMHS)
6:30 pm at Tewksbury Memorial High School, 320 Pleasant St.
e January 25-February 15: Community Pass Account set up.
To save time, kindly set this up in advance of open enrollment. If you already have a child in the
TPS, you have a family account and can add your preschooler to your account. If you do not know

your login information please email Maura at mrauseo@tewksbury.k12.ma.us
e February 15, 2022: Beginning at 7:00 AM, Open Enrollment for all programs on Community Pass.

h :/Iregister.communi .net/Tewk Publi hool
e April 2, 2022: Registration through Central Registration for all preschool programs. If you get into a

program, you can then make an appointment at https://calendly.com/studentfamilysupport.

This is only for those students accepted into the program. Appointments start on April 2.
e August 2022:TBD-Preschool Orientation

The attached flyer contains information on each of our wonderful programs. We invite you to review this
information and prepare for the timeline of events enclosed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
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Cynthia Basteri, Ed. D. Alexis Bosworth, CAGS

Interim Director Community Services Assistant Principal/Preschool Coordinator
Heath Brook School Dewing School

basteric@tewksbury.k12.ma.us worth@tewk rv.k12.ma.
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